West 7th / Fort Road Federation
B82 West Tth Street, Suite 6
Saint Paul, MW 55102

f51.208 5595

www FonRoadFederation.org

August 6, 2021

Ross Haddow

Department of Safety and Inspections, City of Saint Paul
Saint Paul, MN 55102

ross haddow@ci stpaul.mn.us

Subject: Waldmann Brewery Licenses, Public Hearing Notice
Dear Mr. Haddow,

The West 7th f Fort Road Federation Board heard and approved a request fram Tom Schroeder
for Waldmann Brewery at 455 Smith Avenue:

= \Waive the 45-day public hearing notice period for the Beer and Wine, Malt Off Sale
(Growler), and Extension of Services (Patio) licenses and
« Support the applications for the above licenses

It is our understanding that these license changes are part of Waldmann changing from a
brewery to a brewpub designation.

Thank you for the opportunity to weigh in on this matter. If you have any questions, please
contact me at 651.288 55949 or emily ffortroadfederation.org.

Thank you,

Emily Northey
Emily Northey
Executive Director and Community Qrganizer

Cc: Tom Schroeder, Owner
Councilmember Noecker, City of Saint Paul

The Fort Road Federation coordinates participation in advocacy and planning and buiids commenity
connections for the residents, businesses, and nonprofit organizations of the West Tth neighborhood 5o that it
is a place where people want fo live, work, and play.
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